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18/07/2023  13:31:052023/1762/P COMMNT Michelle cullum Dear Planning Team,

I am writing in support of a number of linked applications for extensions in Coity Road NW5. My comments 

relate to all applications in the street, including number 56 (2023/1762/P) where my friends and family live.

The applications will increase living space to accommodate my friends/ family who have lived in the borough 

for many years. It will enable thier children to stay at the local school, and then keep thier jobs near home.

The designs very sensitive to the existing terrace's. The design is the same for each house, and therefore in 

keeping with the local area's character. By planning all these extensions together, the householders are 

exhibiting very good practice which will look beautiful.

It is important to keep local families on the area. I know that the family at 56 Coity Road send their children to 

the local school, and intend to do the same for secondary school. With falling roll numbers in Camden and two 

local schools closing within a few years, it's even more important to allow them to expand thier home and let 

thier children stay in the community they were night up in. 

We hope Camden will look favourably on this application.
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